MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON MAY 13,2021 @ 5:30 PM

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on May 13, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. at the office on hwy 191.
President, P.M. Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were P.M. Woods, Danny Lopez and Robert
Conyer, Pete Nugent, and Donald Garcie. Gilbert Limon, Operator/Manager, was also present.

Pete made a motion to approve the minutes of the 4/22/2021 regular meeting and Danny seconded the motion. All were
in favor. Motion passes.

Acknowledged guests were Joseph Malmay. The board discussed his high-water bill and offered him a payment plan
which he accepted.

There was no reason to amend the agenda.

The cpa report looked good as usual.

Robert made a motion to pay the approved monthly bills. Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.
The president had nothing to report.

Gilbert reported about a leak in the lake near Aimwell road on Hwy 1215. We will have to use the 1,000 feet of PE pipe
that was going to be used at Beech Bayou Crossing to fix this problem.

There was no old business to be resolved at this time.
There was no new business.

Pete made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danny seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.



